
Hello,  

I am an Oregonian who is concerned about the redistricting map for Plan A.  I live in Central Oregon and 

I do not believe it is fair representation to have our votes affected by Portland area voters.  Plan A has 

clearly violated ORS 188.010 where it says "not divide communities of common interests".  Plan A 

divides Portland which is not allowed by our own state law.   

 

I support Plan B.   

 

Thank you, 

 

Carol Layton 

 


